
Please note the following COVID-19 update for May 11, 2021: 

 
 

Post-Secondary Virtual Town Hall Meeting with Dr. Bonnie Henry 
 

A virtual town hall meeting was held on May 10, 2021 to discuss the preliminary public health 
guidance for September 2021 provided in the COVID-19 Return-to-Campus Primer.  

 
• Participants at the town hall, hosted by Thompson Rivers University, included representatives 

from the Office of the Provincial Health Officer, as well as senior representatives from public 
post-secondary institutions and post-secondary labour unions.  
 

• Attendance for the first town hall was limited to test the suitability of the format and to ensure the 
technology was not overwhelmed.  
 

• A recording of the May 10, 2021 town hall can be viewed here. 
 

• Additional opportunities to engage with Provincial Health Officer representatives will be 
scheduled in the coming weeks. 

 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/education/post-secondary-education/institution-resources-administration/return-to-campus-primer.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nM1UIAm6nbA

